
Page 1 of 1 

Minutes of the Meeting of St. James P.C.C. 

Sunday 30th March 2014 

Present: Rev Rob Powell (Chair), Joan Botterill, Rev David Britton, Catalina Contreras, Judy Douglas, John Farebrother, Liz 

Gibbons, Chris Hart, Dave Ingram, Steve Linton, Dan Obene, Lilian Reddie, Paula Thomas, Julie White, Glynis 

Wilkinson. 

Apologies: Rev Johan Allen, Carol Burt, Nick Burt, Antony Herbert, Alan Hollamby, Stephanie Sulaiman, Myles Taylor 

The purpose of the meeting was to formally approve the Accounts to 31
st

 December 2013. 

1. The meeting began with prayer. 

2. 2013 Accounts. 

Paula presented the Accounts to 31
st

 December 2013, that had been previously circulated to PCC members 

and had been approved by the independent external examiner. These showed a deficit for the year of 

£15,197, similar to the figure presented at the last PCC meeting. Paula confirmed that, in accordance with the 

PCC decision at the previous meeting, the deficit would be covered by appropriate fund transfers. 

Proposal: to approve the Accounts to 31
st

 December 2013 as presented. 

Proposed by Judy, Seconded by Dave Ingram, agreed unanimously. 

The meeting thanked Paula for her work with the Accounts. 

3. Thanks 

On behalf of the PCC, Rob thanked all those who were stepping down from the PCC at the next APCM. 

The meeting closed with prayer. 

 

Next PCC meeting: Monday 12
th

 May 2014 at 8:00pm 

 

 


